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Via e-mail only 

 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 
Dear Ms Walli: 

 
Re:  EB-2010-0295 Recovery of Costs and Damages for Late Payment 

Penalty Class Action 
 
 

Pursuant to the Board’s Letter of Direction on October 29, 2010, Waterloo North Hydro 

Inc., Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. and Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. (The 

‘Distributors’), hereby request to jointly publish the Notice of Proceeding EB-2010-0295.  

Waterloo North Hydro is submitting this request on behalf of all three distributors, 

however, the Regulatory Contacts at Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. and Cambridge and 

North Dumfries Hydro Inc.  are also provided as contacts. 

 

The Letter of Direction would require each of the Distributors named above to publish 

the Notice of Proceeding in The Record, which is the newspaper with the highest paid 

circulation in each of the Distributors’ service areas.  The Notice of Proceeding, as 

issued by the Ontario Energy Board, would be identical for each of the Distributors, 

thus, it is requested that one Notice be published in The Record on behalf of the three 

Distributors.  The distributors submit that the joint publication of one Notice of 

Proceeding is an efficient and cost effective means of providing notice to its customers. 

 

The distributors request approval to jointly publish the Notice of Proceeding.   
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The Board Letter of Direction states that the Notice of Proceeding must be published 

within ten days of the October 29, 2010 issue date, thus, as time is of the essence, the 

Distributors would appreciate an expedited response. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact Chris Amos at 519-888-5541, 

camos@wnhydro.com  , myself at 519-888-5542, asingh@wnhydro.com , Margaret 

Nanninga at 519-749-6177, mnanninga@kwhydro.on.ca or Ravi Baichan at 519-621-

8405 x 2340, rbaichan@camhydro.com . 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Via e-mail only 

 

Albert P. Singh, MBA, CGA 
Vice-President, Finance and CFO 
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